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Meeting Minutes 

 

Members Present:  Larry Bergeson, Cody Dupass, Glenn Whicker, Janece Gardner, Shauna 

Challis, Kathryn Anderson, Toni Schroath, Jim Bown.   

Items Discussed:   

Larry Bergeson presented to the Council the proposed plan, including specific goals, for Trust 

Land Funds for school year 2012-2013.  The first goal was to increase student learning in CRT 

subjects of Math, Language Arts, and Science.  The Action Plan for this goal included continuing 

with the Rebound program.  The committee voiced strong support for the continuation of this 

program and also agreed with paying for a portion of a math teacher’s salary to decrease class 

sizes. 

A discussion of our second goal to enhance student preparation for post-secondary pursuits 

was also favorably supported by the Council.  All felt it is important to continue with the 

Sophomore Orientation (Student Ambassador) program.  The committee also wants to continue 

support of the PLAN test and ACT test prep classes.  They felt that any additional help to 

students in their preparation for the ACT should be continued.  They also supported the 

proposal to assist in the payment for credit recovery classes for economically disadvantaged 

students who fail Language Arts 10 classes.   

The third goal of the plan, to continue building a Professional Learning Community at Dixie 

High, was also strongly supported by the Council.   

Council approval of the plan was obtained by consensus and all members present signed the 

Committee Signature Form.   

In conclusion, council members briefly discussed the current reclassification process for 

athletics and the possibility of 6 classifications for football.  The committee generally supported 

remaining with the current classification in all sports. 

The next meeting of the Dixie High Community Council will be held on April 10, 2012. 

  

  


